From: Charlee

To: IPCN Submissions Mailbox

Subject: Deep Creek Quarry

Date: Wednesday, 20 December 2023 4:43:35 PM
To the IPCN

I am writing to object to the Deep Credk Quarry. Not only is it incompatible with the biodiversity and local
residents, it is also unacceptable in terms of traffic.

I have been a resident on Italia road for nearly 20 years and we currently have 3 quarries that are trying to be
approved that, if approved, will increase trucks travelling along Pacific highway by 1000 per day. On an already
dangerous intersection of buckets way and pacific highway, I think to approve another 50 quarry trucks an hour
trying to cross pacific highway is completely disregarding the safety of other road users.

I therefore think that the Deep Creek and all other quarries in the region should be held back until a proper
investigation of cumulative impacts on biodiversity, air, noise pollution and traffic is conducted.

Regards

Charlee Connor
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